
 

 

 

 

 

 

Customer Proprietary Network Information (CPNI) 

OPT-OUT NOTICE 

It is Central Broadbands responsibility under federal law to protect the confidentiality of your 

Customer Proprietary Information (CPNI). CPNI is any information that is not publicly 

available and includes the type pf products and service you receive from Central Broadband, 

such as call detail billing records and services you purchase. 

  

As a customer, you have the right at any time to restrict the use of CPNI for marketing 

purposes.  If you choose not to permit us to disclose your CPNI with Central Broadband and our 

affiliates, you may opt-out of receiving such information.  The services you are currently 

receiving will not be affected if you opt-out, however, restricting CPNI may make you 

ineligible to receive information from Central Broadband and our affiliates about new products 

and services, packaged offerings and various promotions. 

 

If you DO NOT want to share your CPNI with our affiliates you should sign and return this 

form to our business office at the address below. 

Central Broadband 

125 N 2nd Street 

PO Box 260 

Eldridge, IA 52748 

 

 
I have read this OPT-OUT CPNI notice and DO NOT approve of the proposed use of CPNI for 

the customer account specified below. 

 

Name (Printed)  

 

Account Number  


